
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – June 1, 2023 

KENOSHA, WI — June 1, 2023 — Alderman David Bogdala, a dedicated public servant 
with an unwavering commitment to the City of Kenosha, has officially declared his 
candidacy for the position of Mayor for the City of Kenosha. With an extensive record of 
successful leadership in both the public and private sectors, and a deep understanding of 
the city's challenges and opportunities, Alderman Bogdala is ready to take the helm and 
lead Kenosha into a prosperous future. 

Having served as an Alderman for the past 15 years, Alderman Bogdala has proven 
himself to be a tireless advocate for the residents of Kenosha. During his tenure, he has 
worked diligently to improve the quality of life for all citizens, focusing on issues such as 
public safety, economic development, and community engagement. 

Bogdala's decision to run for Mayor stems from his desire to continue the progress made 
during his time as Alderman and to tackle the pressing issues facing the city. He is 
committed to fostering economic growth and creating job opportunities for all Kenosha 
residents, while also building upon successful projects such as the Downtown Vision 
Plan, Kenosha Innovation Neighborhood, and Kenosha Emerging Leaders Academy.  

Alderman David Bogdala expressed his commitment to the city and its residents. He 
stated, "Kenosha is a vibrant community with immense potential. I am dedicated to 
continuing to work tirelessly to ensure that our city thrives economically, our 
neighborhoods are safe, and our residents have access to the opportunities they deserve. 
Together, we will build a Kenosha that future generations can continue to be proud to call 
home." 

Alderman Bogdala's campaign will focus on engaging with the community, listening to 
resident’s concerns, and presenting innovative solutions that address their needs.  Just as 
he has as Alderman, he will hold town hall meetings, community forums, and 
neighborhood outreach events to listen and connect with the residents of Kenosha.  

For more information about the campaign and upcoming events, please visit 
www.VoteBogdala.com 
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